
 

 

We’re thankful to the Lord for 53 new believers who were baptized this 

month! In the past several years more men have been baptized than 

women. We praise God for saving men in our city because in the early years 

of the ministry mostly women came to Christ. 

 

Volunteers from the church presented 

gifts to 229 children whose mothers 

are incarcerated. The mothers were 

so touched after receiving letters of 

thanks from their children that they 

broke down and cried.  One hundred 

and fifty women now attend weekly 

services in the prison. 

      

A new ministry has begun in the tuberculosis 

hospital.  Many are turning to the Lord and are 

attending weekly services which are held right in the 

hospital. 

   

 

 

 

 

This month we celebrated our 20th wedding anniversary!  We're so grateful to God for bringing 

us together to serve Him.  Thank you for your prayers over the years that have made it possible 

for us to live and minister in Russia for 18 years!   

May God give you grace and strength to overcome in every situation in life as we remember the 

power of His resurrection! God bless you this Easter! 

With much love,   
Ilya and Janet 


